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Public Protection Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: Mrs Kate Golledge 
 
 
From:  Linda Holland Senior Licensing Officer 
 
Ref: Trowbridge Cricket Club 
 
Date: 17th December 2012 
 
 
Subject: Review Application - Representation Trowbridge Cricket Club 
 
 
Licensing Act 2003  
 
I am writing to inform you that the Licensing Authority is making a representation in support 
of the above review application. 
 
The Trowbridge Cricket Club premises licence holder has not demonstrated their ability to 
manage the premises in a sufficient manner to enable the licensing objective The prevention 
of Public Nuisance to be promoted. 
 
On several occasions public nuisance has been witnessed by Council Officers whilst live 
music was been played at the premises. 
 
The noise limiter in place to control the break out of noise from the premises seems to be 
ineffective. 
 
The noise monitoring carried out by the premise licence holder does not address obvious 
noise break out, on two occasion Mrs Davis has confirmed that there is no contact made 
between the person carrying out the monitoring and  the premises during the time the  music 
is being played, records are available a number of days later. Hence no steps are taking during 
live performances to control the noise levels emanating from the building. Thus leading to the 
existence of  public nuisance. 
 
The Licensing Officer has had to remind the Premises Licence Holder to comply with their 
licence conditions in relation to noise monitoring and use of the noise limiter. 
 
The Licensing Authority has no confidence in the management of the premises seeking to 
address these issues without the imposition of further conditions or removal of amplified 
music from the premises licence.  
 
 
Linda Holland 
Senior Licensing Officer 
Tel. 01249 706410 
Email: linda.holland@wiltshire.gov.uk 

 

MEMORANDUM 


